
FROM THE TUESDAY LADIES GOLF LEAGUE 

 

Welcome to the 2023 golf season!  

Our league plays 18 holes on Tuesday morning. Afterwards we get together, have 

lunch and socialize with the rest of the members. We have golfers of all skill levels 

so come on out and have fun! If you are new don’t fret, we have an Ambassador 

who will help you put your scores in the computer and answer any questions you 

may have. Also, you will receive a booklet containing all the information you will 

need.  

Here is the schedule for the first few weeks. 

The first golf day will be Tuesday, May 2. This is a warmup day. There will not be a 

game. Make your own foursome, if you wish, or individuals can join others, by 

calling the Proshop to book your tee time. Tee times will start at 8:30. Come on in 

and have some lunch afterwards! 

Opening Breakfast will be held on Tuesday, May 9th at 8:30. This is an information 

session which we encourage everyone to attend. We will introduce new members 

and this years’ committee. This will not be an official game day but if you wish to 

play after 10:30 call the Proshop to book a tee time.  

Breakfast will cost $20.00 Inclusive of tax and gratuity. Dianne Kril will contact you 

with the details.  

Pictures of each member will be taken that day so look your best!  

First official play day is May 16th. A sign up sheet will be available on  May 9th. 

$3.00 will be collected that day. 50% of the funds collected will go towards prizes 

and 50% will go towards prizes for the end of the season.  

Have a great golf season!  

Wendy Ross & the 2023 Ladies Committee 

 

 


